March 31, 2004
Dear Ms Vallay:

Our airport was resurfaced in 1992 and the taxiway reflectors used were
from your company.

I would Tike to report that todey, 12 years later, the refletive material
is just as bright as it was then.

Thanks for producing a good product.
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Donal D, Kinsley
Manager

Trinidad - Perry Stokes Airport

42814 Co Rd 38.0
Trinidad, CO 81082
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